
 
 

The Governance Committee of the 
Children’s Aid Society of the United Counties of  

Stormont, Dundas & Glengarry 
 

is seeking candidates for vacant positions on the volunteer  
Children’s Aid Society Board of Directors 

 
 
The Children’s Aid Society of the United Counties of Stormont, Dundas & Glengarry provides 
child welfare services in Cornwall and SD&G and is governed by a Board of ten volunteers.  
Board members are expected to attend monthly meetings of the Board as well as regular 
committee meetings.  All Board and committee meetings are presently held at the CAS office 
over the lunch hour. 
 
As volunteer directors of a charitable corporation, board members are not paid for their services. 
 
Board members will be selected according to their skill, experience and personal qualities.  
The CAS seeks a balance within the Board while considering the unique requirements of the 
agency at this time. 
 
Individuals who wish to be considered as a candidate for membership on the Board of Directors 
are asked to obtain an application form by contacting Lori Loseth at (613) 938-5208 or by email 
at lori.loseth@cwcas.ca.  An application form and further information about the organization can 
be found on our website at www.cassdg.ca.  
 
The deadline for applications is February 28, 2019. 
 


